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To; MayorandCouncillors

Subject: -éend a Submission Online (response #616)
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Send a Sub_mission Orﬂine (response #616)

l Schedule 27 to the Minutes of the
- Council Meeting for Public
' Hearing held on Monday, January

Survey Information

16, 2012.

Site: | City Website

- Wi;age Title: ; Send a Submissior'll-OnIine

URL: | http:/fems. richmond. ca/Page 793.aspx

. Submission Time/Date: 1/15/2012 2:15:57 PM

Survey Response
Your Name: Robert Hillman
 Your Address: - 9371 Hemlock Driv

. Subject Property Address OR |
© Bylaw Number: :

Comments:

01/16/2012

RZ-11-562968

I'm opposed until something is done with the

parking issues in this neighborhcod. There are so
many cars parking randemly in this neighborhood
it's become unsafe. Hemlock isn't even finished
properly yet, but we want to keep building. We
need to open up Hemlock and not make it a dead
end. We need a 4 way stops at Katsura and
Ferndale and Hemlock and Alder. Has anyone
from the city come out and sée what it's like to
creep your car out from Katsura to turn on to
Ferndale. Parked cars block your vision and you
have no choice to creep out and almost gef hit.
Before we proceed with any new building, let's
correct the parking, 4-way stops, and finish
Hemlock properly. If's shocking the Richmond
planning dept, has a total disregard for street,
safety, and parking in this neighborhood. The
developers have to change their plans to meet
the land they currently own, and not to take away
any more public land. These developments
should also be required to provide enough
parking for all the units. Street parking in a new
area should be unheard of otherthen visitors
using the space. We have to remember, there are
children that have to cross the roads and we need

. to make it safe for them and us. Thank-you!




